
 
 
 
Dear Parchment Community Resident, 
 
Welcome to 2024 and another season of family, fun and fellowship in Kindleberger Park!  
The 2024 Kindleberger Festival of the Performing Arts and Summer Concert Series are 
taking shape.  This season will feature lots of new and exciting events for all to 
participate in. 
 
I would like to invite you to be a part of these wonderful events.  Please come to a play, 
join us on Festival Saturday, take in a Sunday concert or consider a financial gift. Your 
monetary or in-kind donation allows us to continue to bring these events to the public at 
NO COST! 
 
A complete list of all Festival events can be found at www.KindlebergerArts.org.  If you 
would like to make a gift, please do so by mail using the form below or visit 
www.Parchment.org and use the "Donate" tab.  Any amount is greatly appreciated.  In 
addition, there are many volunteer opportunities if you prefer to give time instead of 
money.  If you want to help, reach out to Izzy or Alex at festivaldirector@parchment.org. 
 
Thank you for your consideration and I cannot wait to see you in the park! 
 
Jon Heasley 
Fundraising Chair 
Kindleberger Arts Commission 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
NAME:_____________________EMAIL:__________________PHONE:____________ 
 
DONATION AMOUNT:_______________ 
 
Make checks payable and mail to: City of Parchment 
            650 S. Riverview Dr. 
            Parchment, MI 49004 


